

99 High Street

Boston, MA 02110

February 13, 2024

Main: 617-330-2000

Towns of Sudbury (Lead), Acton, Bolton, Stow

Fax: 617-330-2001

278 Old Sudbury Road Sudbury, MA 01776

massdevelopment.com

Attn: Andy Sheehan

Re: Taxi & Livery Partnership Program Grant

Dear Mr. Sheehan:

We are pleased to inform you that the request of Towns of Sudbury (Lead), Acton, Bolton, Stow to extend the project completion date of its Taxi & Livery Partnership Program Grant to June 30, 2024, has been approved. At this time, the Grant Agreement does not require an Amendment therefore this letter serves as formal notification of the change in dates.

Maura Healey

Governor

Please note that the reporting requirement listed in Section 5 of the Grant Agreement requires that Recipients provide MassDevelopment a report of investments made, and results achieved towards the Purpose withing 12 months of the Grant award. The new date to submit this report will now also be June 30, 2024.

Kim Driscoll

Lieutenant Governor

As this phase of the Taxi & Livery Partnership Program winds down, additional extensions beyond June 30, 2024, will not be granted.

Dan Rivera

President and CEO

If you have any questions regarding this extension, please feel free to contact me at CMelchoir@massdevelopment.com.

Sincerely,

Corlis Melchoir

Program Administrator